
 

 
January 2013 *****  Volume 14***** Issue 1 

Jack and Lorene McClungJack and Lorene McClungJack and Lorene McClungJack and Lorene McClung    

In In In In 

Memory ofMemory ofMemory ofMemory of    

Jack Jack Jack Jack 

McClungMcClungMcClungMcClung    

Front: Queen Cindy Shanklin (Ware) 
Second row: Dianne Montgomery (Cooper) and 

Patricia ? 
Third Row: Glenda Settle, Jack, Cindy Heaslet, & 

Linda Rae 

Queen Kim Carver, Nellie Basquette, Jack, 
Tamra Jones 

first row: Stephanie Husky & Summer Wilson 

1974 1994 



Articles and Pictures for Publication 

  

Are due the 27th of each 
month.  As soon as your 
last event is over you 

need to start working on 
your article. 

The sooner the better.   

The Rider’s RoundUp 
Official Publication of the 

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF SHERIFF 
POSSES AND RIDING CLUBS 

 Published and printed monthly.  Send 
Correspondence to: 

AASPRC 
P.O. Box 423, Kempner, TX 76539 
Visit www.aasprc.net for location 

Yearly Advertising Rates 
     Any business or organization wanting 
to advertise in the Riders Round Up can 
email to: stephania1711@gmail.com  or 
mail to 6036 Navajo Rd, San Angelo, TX, 
76901 and send your payment to the 
Kempner address. 

Full Page - $400.00 
½ Page - $250.00 
¼ Page - $125.00 

2 ½ X 7 ½ - $75.00 
Business Card - $40.00 

Ads will run for 1 full year. 
Classified Ads 

.10 each word, add a picture for $1.  No 
ad will run until payment is confirmed.  

Notice:  The purpose of the Riders 
Round Up is to be an information tool 
for Clubs within the Association, keeping 
every member up to date with functions 
and members success stories.  The 
Officers of this Association wish to 
promote a happy, healthy, family 
oriented newsletter. 

Send Articles to: 
stephania1711@gmail.com 

Rider’s RoundUp is online: 

www.aasprc.net 
     Reminder: Only printed copies are mailed to 
those that truly need them.  Please contact the 
Riders Round Up Chair Stephani or Secretary 
Peggy to have your name removed from the 
mail out if you are able to receive by email or 
view on our website. 

Happy New Year 
I can’t say this enough, 
     Please push yourselves to turn in your 
articles as soon as possible.  If you are 
going to be late let me know by email as 
soon as you know.  I can work with you.  
But not if its going to be longer than a 
day of two. 

     The Riders Round Up is the best way to let all of our 
members know when your events are within your club 
and let us know all about your members.  
     The Riders Round Up is also a most essential tool for 
new members within your club.  Everybody loves to see 
their name, or their picture, or their success stories of 
their family members in the newsletter. 
     So get motivated and start writing those articles. 
See you on the flip side, of the next page, 

Stephani Foltz, Riders Round Up Chair 

Email Issues????    
     If you are having a problem with the email 
that was provided to the Rider’s Round Up 
Chair…. Please send your request of change to 
stephania1711@gmail.com.  But remember 
you can delete the emails of your choosing and 
leave the address alone for other information 
that could be sent later on in the year. 



 

Jack McClung 
 

Community and church worker and friend to 
many, died Friday, Dec. 28, 2012. He was 97. A 
grandson once wrote "How can you make such 
a great life for yourself with nothing but your 
own motivation? This truly astounds me; I 
really admire you.“ 

     Born to Eva Mae and John Neill McClung in 
Fisher County on Oct. 2, 1915, he was named 
Calvin Weldon, but soon became "Jack." 
Because both parents died when he was very 
young, Jack lived and farmed with an uncle 
during depression and drought and later moved 
to Spur, Texas, to work as assistant manager to 
Safeway Grocery. 
      There he met his future wife, Lorene 
McArthur. They married in 1928, moved to 
Brady, then San Angelo. He worked for 
Safeway until he and his brother-in-law, Henry 
Mann, opened their own, independent Sunshine 
Grocery. Jack owned the grocery until 
retirement. 
     Jack and his wife, Lorene, were among the 
founding members of San Angelo Saddle Club. 
Jack loyally served in many club capacities 
including president and longtime board 
member. Jack four times served as president of 
the American Association of Sheriff Posses and 
Riding Clubs. In 1996, he was honored by the 
San Angelo Rodeo Association for loyal and 
lengthy service and installed as president 
emeritus of the AASPRC in 2005. He also 
received an award for never missing a single 
grand entry event by the Stock Show and 
Rodeo.  

     During these years Jack was active in the 
community serving in Optimist while enjoying 
fishing, hunting and family trips to the beach 
and mountains. Upon retirement Jack devoted 
more time to church, family and friends. As a 
longtime member of Park Heights Baptist he 
was active in Sunday school, hospital visits and 
countless food drops to ailing friends and 
church members. He continued to volunteer 
service to Baptist Memorials.  

     After recovering from a serious accident, 
Jack said, "I believe that God had something 
else for me to do." He began making brownies, 
first only a few platefuls. He soon was making 
50 plates a week and giving them to his large 
community of friends. He became known as the 
"brownie man" and was recognized by the 
President's Volunteer Service Award. 
     He was preceded in death by his wife, 
Lorene McClung; and his son, Jack Edward 
McClung. He is survived by children Sherre 
Tankersley of San Angelo, Jode Johnson of 
Dallas and Neill McClung of Austin. Nine 
grandchildren and seven great-grandchildren 
also will greatly miss him. Funeral service will 
be held at 4 p.m. Sunday, Dec. 30, 2012, at in 
Johnson's Funeral Home chapel with a 
visitation to follow from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. In lieu 
of flowers please send donations to Baptist 
Memorials. Family and friends can sign the 
online register book at johnsons-
funeralhome.com. 



 

President * U.B. Herrington 

Executive Vice President * Ronnie Elrod 

From Ex Vice President 
     Not much is happening Here Lubbock, TX. 
We did a little snow in part of town and where 
Jackie lives, she didn't get any. Like I said not 
much is happening. I hope everyone had a Merry 
Christmas and have a Happy New Year. I hope to 
see everyone at the Ex board meeting in January. 
    Also would like to add our deepest sympathy 
goes out for the passing Jack McClung.    
Until next time 
Happy Trails 
Ex Vice President 
Ronnie Elrod 

Season’s Greetings, 
     I hope everyone had a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.   Not 
much news to bring, this month has been 
quiet due to the holidays.  I hope to see 
everyone at the Fort Worth Stock Show 
Parade on January 19th.  The executive board 
meeting will be on January 20th at  9:00am  at 
the office on the grounds.   District 
representatives make sure you bring you 
signed letter. 
     We end the year with the passing of Jack 
McClung.  He will be greatly missed by all of 
our members, our prayers are with his family.  
Thanks  
UB  

Willow Creek Jackpot playday 
February 23 1pm 

$3 per event 80/20 payout $500 added money 
5 events-Barrels/Poles 3 events to be drawn from hat (AASP and NARC events) 

BJ Parham 
817-253-3075 

Willow Creek 



 

Region 5 VP * Summer Wilson  

Hello Everyone! 
     I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas 
and as I write this I am looking forward to New 
Years! 
 
     On December 8, we at Lewisville Saddle Club 
had our awards banquet at Diamond T Arena in 
Aubrey. As usual Diane Johnson and Suzanne 
Wilson did a wonderful job getting everything 
ready. They did an awesome job choosing awards, 
even if there was little hiccup in getting the buckles 
here. But the shopper of the family (that would be 
your Region 5 Vice President) happened to be 
shopping in Lewisville that day and picked them 
up at Diane’s office. We had great food and great 
fellowship with our friends. 
 
     We had several first time saddle winners but 
the most special I would have to say was Steve and 
Tricia Kelsey. This husband and wife team won 
their first saddles together. I have the honor of 
calling them good friends and Miss Tricia is in my 
class and is my “alley way buddy”. The Senior 
Women of Lewisville Saddle Club are known for 
having more fun than any of the other classes put 
together! We may not ride like our hair is on fire 
but we are FOR SURE going to have a good time! 
We also gave a special award to Linda Ivins, or as 
we call her “Miss Linda”. She lost her horse 
“Pistol Pete” shortly after the last playday of the 
season. She won high point in her class on him so 
she received a plaque with a picture to mount her 
buckle on. We also had the honor of President UB 
Herrington, Lisa, Jordan, and Colton Neblett with 
us but they are some of ours again!... YAY!  
 
     I would like to send out a HUGE thank you to 
Jackie Dunlap for helping get crowns for our 
royalty at the last minute when theirs did not come 
in and still haven’t! 
 
     The next weekend we had a get together of 
friends at Diane Johnson’s house and watched the 
10th round of the National Finals Rodeo! I just 
have one thing to say “GO MARY WALKER”. It 
was fun time with special people. 

     Congratulations are in order for Jordan 
Johnson. On December 14, 2012 she graduated 
Texas A&M. She is on her way back home to 
attend law school. 
 
     If you have known me for more than 17 
minutes you know I am a HUGE Jack Ingram 
fan. My mom gave me tickets to see him on 
December 22 for Christmas. Thanks Mom it 
was an awesome show! I had one of the best 
Christmas weekends and Christmases I have 
had in a long time. 
 
     In closing I would like to thank my support 
system. My immediate family (Mom #1 Suzanne 
Wilson, thank you for showing sharing Pepper 
and showing me I can still ride and enjoy it, 
Mom #2, Diane Johnson for always telling me 
the truth whether I like it or not, and my 
grandparents) and my association family (my 
big sister Jackie Dunlap, Renee Guthrie, UB 
and Lisa). I sometimes call this the year that I 
dug myself out of a hole with a spoon. I am 
doing great and I am EXTREMELY HAPPY, 
thank you to everyone that was there for me. 
      

I am looking forward to a great 2013 in 
Region 5! 

 
A bend in the road is not the end of the road... unless 

you fail to make the turn. ~Author Unknown 

 

Summer Wilson 
Region 5 Vice President 



 

Parade Chair * K.D. McGowan 

January:January:January:January:    
Forth Worth Stock Show & RodeoForth Worth Stock Show & RodeoForth Worth Stock Show & RodeoForth Worth Stock Show & Rodeo---- Jan 19 Jan 19 Jan 19 Jan 19thththth    

February:February:February:February:    
San Angelo Stock Show & RodeoSan Angelo Stock Show & RodeoSan Angelo Stock Show & RodeoSan Angelo Stock Show & Rodeo---- Feb 16th Feb 16th Feb 16th Feb 16th        
Houston Stock Show & RodeoHouston Stock Show & RodeoHouston Stock Show & RodeoHouston Stock Show & Rodeo---- Feb 23rd  Feb 23rd  Feb 23rd  Feb 23rd     

Mark it on your Calendar:Mark it on your Calendar:Mark it on your Calendar:Mark it on your Calendar:    
Jim Bowie DaysJim Bowie DaysJim Bowie DaysJim Bowie Days---- June 22nd June 22nd June 22nd June 22nd    

     Our Playdays are the 1st Saturday of 
each month.  January 26th we will have 
an open playday to support our Royalty 
starting at 9am sign up and ride at 10am.      
 

Contact information is 817-658-6329 
Gaye Patrick President 

email patsbreezyacres@gmail.com or  
 

Alice Holloway 940-445-0140 
email-alice.goose@yahoo.com 

 
Thank you, 
Alice Holloway  

Poor Boys Riding Club out 
of Mineral Wells 

    Happy New Year! I don’t know about ya’ll 
but I am ready for a new better year.  
     It’s just the beginning of parade season.  Get 
your entries in and participate!!!  Fort Worth is 
around the corner (entries are closed for that 
one), San Angelo on February 9th (deadline is 
February 4th) and Check your local and 
surrounding area community calendars for 
parades.   
     Twin Mountain Riding Club is doing an 
outstanding job in representing their club. 
Kudos to each and every one of you. 
972-215-9977 
Kdfoltz4@yahoo.com 
 
     On a sad note, we must say goodbye to a 

“Great Man on Palomino Horse”  I had the 

pleasure of playdaying with a 83 year old who 

was awesome and taught me you are never to old.  

Jack you will be missed. 



 

Twin Mountain Riding Club at 
San Angelo’s Christmas Parade 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Place your ad here! 
See prices on the 2nd page 

of this 
           Riders RoundUp 



 

Twin Mountain Riding Club 
     Merry Christmas from all of us at Twin Mountain 
Riding Club, 
     We had our benefit playday On December 1 to benefit 
the Meals for the Elderly.  We had a great turnout and 
raised a total of $600.00 to give to the wonderful 
organization. 
     December 8th we had 13 people horseback and about 
15+ plus people riding on the TMRC float for the 
Christmas Parade.  We had a beautiful Ms. Santa Claus, 
and pretty little angel and some really cute elves. 
     Our sweetheart Allison Vaughn had lights on horse 
and hat and was decked out really pretty.  The rest of us 
were dressed in Christmas attire and looked really great. 
     I would like to thank Kenneth and Juanice McLaurin 
and Freddy and Ginny Shuster for coming and help 
decorate the float the TMRC had.  I think that it was one 
of the very best in the parade and several comments that 
were made that if the floats were judged that we would 
have taken 1st place. 
     Thanks to all the members that brought candy, came 
and rode horse back or participated on the float.  We 
really had a great turnout and the crowd was wonderful.  
The night parade was a little different, but we are all glad 
that we took part in this festive occasion. 
     December 15 brought us to our Christmas Party and 
End of the Year Awards Banquet at the Ole Gin 
Steakhouse in Wall.  We had a great turnout and the food 
was fantastic.  Before the meal we handed out a few door 
prizes and had our meal and then gave out our end of the 
year awards.  Winners were as follows: 

Super Pee Wee Girl  1st place        Georgia Bullock 
 

Super Pee Wee Boy 1st place                Tres Brock 
                    2nd place                   Dakota Bullock 

 
Pee Wee Girl        1st place                Allison Vaughn 
       2nd place                      Makailey Brock 

     3rd place                         Natalie Dragt 
 

Pee Wee Boy  1st place Jaycee Hubbard 
 

Jr. Girl  1st place Amber Shuster 
 

Intermediate Women  1st place Brittney Jones 
 

Sr. Women  1st place Kassey Lay 
     2nd place Chandra Brock 

 3rd place Lori Brock 
 

Super Sr/Classic Women 1st place Jeton Tumlinson 
 2nd place Linda Bell 
 3rd place Elaine Lee 

 
Super Sr/ Classic Men 1st place Buster Jones 

 2nd place Jessie Brock 
   3rd place Jim Tumlinson 

     We had several people also that received participation 
awards for coming and riding the playdays and they were 
Mikaela Avila, Jaime Philipp, Kresta Thomas, Pamela 
Hunter, Ginny Shuster, and Raymond Rutledge. 
     Congratulations to all the winners and we look 
forward to a bigger and better playday season in 2013. 
     After we gave out the awards, we played several games 
of bingo and gave out prizes for that as well. 
     Everyone that was at the Christmas Party went home 
with a prize, gift or most of all the friendship that TMRC 
has to give. 
     The members gave Jim and I a gift certificate to go 
and eat and as everyone knows that is what we do best.  
We want to thank everyone for that. 
     Our December birthday wishes are as follows: 
Mikaela Avila, Jessie Brock, Jessie Lee Brock, Natalie 
Dragt, Tom Orsak, and Raymond Rutledge.  Hope all of 
you have a wonderful birthday and your years are filled 
with many joys.  If I have left anyone out please let us 
know. 
     As I close for this month and as many say this is the 
Season for giving I will leave you with the following: 
For the Lord our God is Mighty in Battle!! 

John 3:16 
I don't understand it. 
     A little boy was selling newspapers on the corner,  
the people were in and out of the cold. 
     The little boy was so cold that he wasn't trying to 
sell many papers. 
     He walked up to a policeman and said, "Mister, 
you wouldn't happen to know where a poor boy 
could find a warm place to sleep tonight would you? 

     You see, I sleep in a box up around the corner 
there and down the alley and its awful cold in there 
for tonight. 
     "Sure would be nice to have a warm place to 
stay.“ 
     The policeman looked down at the little boy and 
said, "You go down the street to that big white 
house and you knock on the door. When they come 
out the door you just say John 3:16 and they will let 
you in.“ 
     So he did. He walked up the steps and knocked 
on the door, and a lady answered. He looked up and 
said, "John 3:16." The lady said, "Come on in, 
Son." She took him in and she sat him down in a 
split bottom rocker in front of a great big old 
fireplace, and she went off. The boy sat there for a 
while and thought to himself: John 3:16... I don't 
understand it, but it sure makes a cold boy warm. 

                                                                          

Continued…      



 

     Later she came back and asked him "Are you 
hungry?" He said, "Well, just a little. I haven't eaten in a 
couple of days, and I guess I could stand a little bit of 
food,“ 
 
     The lady took him in the kitchen and sat him down to 
a table full of wonderful food. He ate and ate until he 
couldn't eat any more. Then he thought to himself: John 
3:16... Boy, I sure don't understand it but it sure makes a 
hungry boy full. 
 
     She took him upstairs to a bathroom to a huge bathtub 
filled with warm water, and he sat there and soaked for a 
while. As he soaked, he thought to himself: John 3:16 ... I 
sure don't understand it, but it sure makes a dirty boy 
clean. You know, I've not had a bath, a real bath, in my 
whole life. The only bath I ever had was when I stood in 
front of that big old fire hydrant as they flushed it out. 

     The lady came in and got him. She took him to a room, 
tucked him into a big old feather bed, pulled the covers 
up around his neck, kissed him goodnight and turned out 
the lights. As he lay in the darkness and looked out the 
window at the snow coming down on that cold night, he 
thought to himself: John 3:16 ... I don't understand it but 
it sure makes a tired boy rest. 
 
     The next morning the lady came back up and took him 
down again to that same big table full of food. After he 
ate, she took him back to that same big old split bottom 
rocker in front of the fireplace and picked up a big old 
Bible. 
 
     She sat down in front of him and looked into his young 
face. "Do you understand John 3:16?" she asked gently. 
He replied, "No, Ma'am, I don't. The first time I ever 
heard it was last night when the policeman told me to use 
it, "She opened the Bible to John 3:16 and began to 
explain to him about Jesus. Right there, in front of that 
big old fireplace, he gave his heart and life to Jesus. He 
sat there and thought: John 3:16. don't understand it, but 
it sure makes a lost boy feel safe. 
 
     You know, I have to confess I don't understand it 
either, how God was willing to send His Son to die for me, 
and how Jesus would agree to do such a thing. I don't 
understand the agony of the Father and every angel in 
heaven as they watched Jesus suffer and die. I don't 
understand the intense love for ME that kept Jesus on the 
cross till the end. I don't understand it, but it sure does 
make life worth living. 
 

     John 3:16 For God so loved the 

world, that he gave his only begotten 

Son, that whosoever believeth in him 

should not perish, but have 

everlasting life. 

If you aren't ashamed to do this, please follow the 
directions.  
 
     Jesus said, "If you are ashamed of me, I will be 
ashamed of you before my Father." Pass this on only if 
you mean it. 
 
     I do Love God. He is my source of existence. He keeps 
me functioning each and every day. Phil 4:13 If you love 
God and are not ashamed of all the marvelous things he 
has done for you, please think about sending this on to 
your friends and family. 
 
     Take 60 seconds & give this a shot! 
Let's just see if Satan stops this one. 
     All you do is: 
 
1) Simply say a small prayer for all the people that you 
know and pray "Father, GOD bless these people in 
whatever it is that You know they may be needing this 
day.   In Jesus Name   Amen !"  
2) After you have done this just sit back and watch the 
power of GOD work in your life for doing the thing that 
you know He loves. 
 
     Until next month, hope you and your family have a very 

Merry Christmas and a wonderful Holiday Season and look 

forward to seeing everyone in 2013. 

       

Jeton Tumlinson 

Twin Mountain Riding Club  



West Texas Drifters 

Howdy from the West Texas Drifters! 
     I hope that everyone had a nice Christmas and 
wishing everyone a Happy New Year! 
     We have been having some rather chilly weather here 
so we have had little riding time. 
Hoping to have some nice days to get back out and work 
our horses.  
     We have team sortings beginning the 19th of January, 
the third Saturday of each month for 4 months. 
     We have a workday scheduled at the arena to remove 
an old building on January 1st. Think it is going to be 
really chilly that day, but hopefully we'll all pitch in and 
get it done rather quickly. 
     We will be having our awards banquet at Eddie's 
BBQ January 12th. We will be crowning our new 
princesses and handing out awards. I will be getting my 
very first crown, sash and a princess buckle. I am so 
excited and will hold this honor along with my friend 
Tatum. 
     We have set our playdays for the second Saturday of 
each month except in July when it will be the third 
Sunday so we can attend the O'Donnel parade and 
rodeo. 
     We won't have a playday in June because of playday 
finals.  My family is hoping to be able to attend that this 
year.  

     I am really looking forward to 2013, I think we have 
some great things going on with our club and I am 
excited to be a part of that and to represent my club as 
princess. 
     I am so excited about working on a new horse 
Sugar, while hopefully still getting to ride my sweet 
Jessie. My parents took Jessie, my horse to the vet and 
found out she has renal failure. I am not sure what that 
really means except she is not very well. She doesn't 
complain a lot, she just doesn't gain weight. She is my 
very first horse and she is very special to me. My 
parents used some herbal medicine on her since the vet 
said there isn't much they can do for her. I am praying 
it helped her because my wish this year for Christmas 
was for my Jessie to get better. 
     My mommy said if she is doing okay I can use her in 
some of the parades. I am really hoping that she will be 
okay for me to do that. I still get to ride her I just don't 
get to push her too hard. 
 Happy New Year Everyone! 

Emily Mason,  
Princess for WTD 



 

Ads and Thank Yous 

2003 Chevy 2500 HD for sale. Approx. 93000 
miles. Grill guard, heavy duty bumper, 
gooseneck hide a hitch. Contact Tracey Burks 
for more information 

    

    

    

    

To  AASP&RC Officers and Membership, 
     I would like to thank you for the 
opportunity to apply for the 
scholarships this year and being able to 
be awarded the scholarship.  This 
scholarship will help me further my 
education. 
Thank You very much…. 
Halie Rhodes  



 
Game Time 

HERRINGTON 
ELROD 
JONES 

GUTHRIE 
DUNLAP 

FRANKLIN 
MOODY 

MAXWELL 
WILSON 

MAINVILLE 
NIBLETT 

MONTGOMERY 
MCEWEN 

FOLTZ 
BROCK 
MILD 

FITZGERALD 
MCGOWAN 

COX 
BURKS 

JOHNSON 
WHEELER 

IVINS 

R B K S B O I J S N I V I 

O S H S E N O J D O R L E 

R K L N Y R E L E E H W H 

S C L N X N M W W W T X E 

B O E O Z O A R E T O I L 

E R W S N T E W E C R Y L 

K B X N I G L L O H M D I 

B N A H L N B O T G H O V 

S O M O K I Q U F P C O N 

K S Q J N R G U D L I M I 

R L D L A R E G Z T I F A 

U I N Y R E M O G T N O M 

B W H T F H A P A L N U D 

Instructions for this Sudoku: 
Each box needs 1-9 & 0 and A-F 

Have Fun… This is different and hard. 



2013 Officers & Chairs 

President 
U. B. Herrington 
279 Mesa Ridge 

Decatur, TX 76234 
940-577-0408 

 
Exec. Vice President 

Ronnie Elrod 
2131 S. Loop 289 

Lubbock, TX 79423 
ronnieelrod@suddenlink.net 

 
Immed. Past President  

Renee Guthrie 
108 Merrill 

Clovis, NM 88101 
806-535-7462 

krwg1224@live.com 
 

Secretary 
Peggy Franklin 

3115 Boys Ranch Rd 
Kempner, TX 76539 
pfranklin53@aol.com 

 
Region 1 VP 

Jackie Dunlap 
705 N FM 1729 

Lubbock, TX 79403 
sugahstreak@aol.com 

 
Region 2 VP 

Wyane Moody 
11480 Ridgeview Circle 

Ft. Worth, TX 76244 
817-431-8853-H, 817-301-6561-C 

 
Region 3 VP 

Ronnie Maxwell 
20105 Willow Glade Circle 

Pilot Point, TX 76258 
972-571-0287 

 
Region 5 VP 

Summer Wilson 
13167 Blakely Lane 
Sanger, TX 76266 

940-435-8096 
summerdianne321@yahoo.com 

Awards- Jordan Niblett 
 

Audit- Virginia Dunlap 
jjdunl1@aol.com 806-790-6065 

 
Barns- Gene Montgomery 

 
Concession-  Marie McEwen 

 
Convention- Chair Jenni Brock 

 
Credentials- Suzanne Wilson 

 
Grounds- Don McEwen 

 
IT- Ladonna Mild 

 
Nominating- Rick Fitzgerald 

 
Parade- K.D. McGowan 
kdfoltz4@yahoo.com 

 
Playday- Chris Cox 

 
Princess- Ali Burks 

 
Rider’s Round Up- Stephani Foltz 

6036 Navajo Rd. 
San Angelo, TX 76901 

325-245-9923 
stephania1711@gmail.com 

 
Rulebook- Diane Johnson 

 
Rules- Michael Wheeler 

 
Scholarship- Connie Ivins 

 
Scrapbook- Lori Brock 

 
Spring Round Up- Wes Moody 

 
Youth- Brittany Jones 

Region 6 VP 
Buster Jones 

10583 Wheatland 
San Angelo, TX 76901 

H 325/277-7616 - C 325/450-7341 
jones.buster@yahoo.com 

 
Region 7 VP 

Sarge Mainville 
1307 Virginia Ave 

Copperas Cove,TX 76522 
Elfriede9@aol.com  


